
State of North Carolina 
Department of Environment, Health, and Natural Resources 

Division of Solid Waste Management 
P.O. Box 27687 - Raleigh, North Carolina 27611-7687 

James G. Martin, Governor 
William W. Cobey, Jr., Secretary 

William L. Meyer 
Director 

24 July 1991 

Commanding General 
Attn: Julian I. Wooten, Assistant Chief of Staff 
Environmental Management Department 
Building I 
Marine Corps Base 
Camp LeJeune, North Carolina 28452-5001. 

Subject: Draft Final Site Management Plan 
USMC Camp LeJeune Military Reservation 
NC6170022580 
Jacksonville, Onslow County, North Carolina - 

Dear Mr. Wooten: 

The North Carolina Superfund Section has received and reviewed the Draft Final 
Site Management Plan for the subject site. As disc;lssed in our letters of 18 March 1991 and 
16 April 1991, and during our meetings with EPA and Navy representatives on 18 March 
1991 and 16 April 1991, a groundwater contamination potential exist at Site 3, Old Creosote 
Plant and Site 80, Paradise Point (Golf Course Pesticide Area). Installation and sampling 
of groundwater monitoring wells should therefore be included in the Scope of Work for the 
Old Creosote Plant on page 6-14 and the Paradise Point (Golf Course Pesticide Area) on 
page 6-25 of the subject document. 
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If you have any questions or would like to discuss the subject site, please contact me 
at (919) 733-2801. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Butler 
Environmental Engineer 
Superfund Section 

JB/ds/22 

cc: Carl Froede, EPA Region IV 
Laurie A. Boucher, Atlantic Division Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Rick Shiver, DEM, Wilmington Regional Office 


